

HK ivory trade
Seamas McCaffrey to: panel_ea
Sent by: seamas.mccaffrey@gmail.com

27/05/2017 09:09

Dear panel members,

I hope you'll consider science and declining elephant numbers in supporting a ban on ivory trade. I feel traders have made enough money from this bloody and unsustainable trade and do not deserve any compensation from hardworking taxpayers. Perhaps they can choose to sell other items or be advised of existing retraining programs for a more sustainable livelihood.

Thank you, Seamas McCaffrey